
NEWSLETTER

From The River Oaks Improvemen't Associat:ion

October 8, 1988

This newsletter is published by the board of the River Oaks
Improvement Association and comes out from time to time during
the year as the board deems necessary. The purpose of the
newsletter is to share topics of interest and call attention to
homeowners * concerns.

Please make note of one correction to the directory. Clay and
Kate Bauma, Lot #61, were inadvertently omitted from the
alphabetical listing. The board regrets this error and any
inconvenience it may have caused.

This past week Anden*s landscapers completed the final seeding of
the common area. So that the seed has a chance to germinate,
please try to stay clear of areas covered with straw.

A number of homeowners have repeatedly voiced these concerns;

- Dogs need to be leashed unless confined to their owners'
property. (This is a Warrenville city ordinance.)

- There are groups of children lingering in the streets who are
impeding the flow of traffic. Parents should set some
guidelines on this to ensure their children's safety.

- It has also been noted that a number of residents have been
speeding through the subdivision. We feel 15 mph is a
reasonable speed limit.

- Some residents are using private property to gain access to the
common areas. The easements are clearly defined on the last
page of your directory. Parents, please review these easements
with your children.

- Residents and their guests need to be reminded of the city
ordinance that prohibits the blocking of public sidewalks by
automobiles.

Watch for flyers distributed by our entertainment committee
calling attention to upcoming activities.

Feel free to call board membefs with any suggestions or comments
that you may have.


